
 

 

 
 

Reception Newsletter: 17.1.20 

 We have had a lovely start to our week and welcomed some 

special guests. We have been joined by the 2019 cohort of 

teacher training students from the P.E SCITT in North 

Tyneside. 

The children were delighted to show off their new reading 

skills and take part in phonics lessons led by them as well as 

phonically based practical reading activities and games.  

They were so well behaved, helpful and kind, a real credit to 

you all. 

Meanwhile in book bags are the consolidating materials 

that match the stages so far for your child’s books.  

While assessments are taking place to ascertain whether 

your child is ready to move on please keep encouraging 

sound talk in their heads and learning those tricky words. 

We would love to receive your observations about which 

words they have managed to blend out and about at the 

pool, shopping or around the house.  

A reminder from your welcome 

packs at the start of the year that 

milk for your child will stop the 

week before they are 5. 

Register and pay via ‘Cool Milk’ if 

you still want them to receive it 

www.coolmilk.com/register 

         

In Number work this week children have been given the opportunity to learn some 

counting in twos songs and                                                                                          

show case their knowledge. 

We’ve also let the children be the teachers and they are busily marking (what 

they think is) other children’s work! 

In the addition and subtraction work is this child right or wrong? 

How do you know and what materials will you use, to help you to problem solve this 

answer?  

Could they be a teacher at home? Can you give them some problems to solve 

and send them in to us? We will collect them from the line in the mornings 

next week.  

GET MARKING! 

3+2= 6 

2+2=4 

10+0= 0 

6+4=10 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GvTcpfSnOMQ 

  

 

 

We have been making all sorts of 

things from boxes, big and small. 

Both in and outdoors                      

 

Last week we enjoyed a trip around the United Kingdom as part of our Faith and 

Diversity day. We did a Scottish Ceilidh, learnt to count in Welsh and made 

English flag paper chains. 
 

www.coolmilk.com/register
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